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All registered families in our church will get
a letter from Father Mark about the
Feasibility Study. Please respond by next
weekend, October 26-27.

This study will help us understand what
everyone thinks and how much they can
help with a new project. Your information
will stay private with Guidance in Giving.

Father Mark thanks you for participating.
Your input will shape our parish's future!

We're excited to announce the start of our
Feasibility Study for the “Inspired by the
Spirit Project.” This study will help us plan
together wisely for our parish's future.  

Inspired by the Spirit Project Summary:

1.  New 5,500 sq ft parish center addition
Large multi-purpose space (350 people)
Two meeting spaces (50 people each)
Flexible spaces for various needs

2.  2,000 sq ft expansion of Child  
     Development Center

Increased capacity and safety

3. Remodeling of current parish offices

Estimated cost: $8.3 million

To use our resources wisely, we need careful
planning and your feedback is very
important. We need to know what you
think! Your ideas will help us make good
decisions about what to do next.

We're getting help from Guidance in Giving,
a professional Catholic group, to manage
the Feasibility Study. They'll handle all the
survey responses, so we appreciate your
feedback.
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For more details: www.hsparish.org/study

OUR GOALS THIS WEEK

THE FEASIBILITY STUDY BEGINS!
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Didn't receive the mailing? Contact the
parish office to receive a survey at 

(616) 453-6369.

Scan this QR
code to take the
survey online

http://www.parishwebsite.com/study

